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Odinsa S.A. informs that yesterday, January 12, 20222, the first call for the Assembly of 
Bondholders issued by Odinsa S.A. in October 2020 was published in the newspaper La 
República, which will take place in a non-face-to-face manner on January 25, 2022 at 3:00 
PM:  
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 This call is part of the  process of segregation of assets that the company is carrying out. 


